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To the Head Teacher, 

I am writing on behalf of the YMCA Fairthorne Group, in connection with a group that one of your students is a part of. We’re delighted to share that at YMCA, we have been approved for Adventures Away from Home (AAWH) funding -  an exciting opportunity that provides fully funded outdoor learning experiences for young people who may not usually have access to them.

As your student(s) is part of one of our eligible groups, they may be able to take part in an outdoor residential experience at no cost to their families. Activities will include fun, challenging, and educational outdoor learning, meals, and accommodation (for residential stays). These experiences are designed especially for young people aged 11–18, and the group that your student participates in is currently in the process of being awarded this fully funded trip to YMCA Fairthorne Manor.

This opportunity will: 

· Have a real impact on confidence and wellbeing

· Give your student the chance to connect with others

· Increase access to outdoor learning for young people who face barriers

· Foster positive relationships with physical activity

· Build socio-emotional skills

To make this possible, we are asking for your support in allowing your student to take part and, if needed, to approve time away from school for the experience. 

Please let your student group leader know if you’re happy for your student to grant your student 1-3 days of school, so that they can be included in their group’s application. 

Thank you for helping us make this exciting opportunity available to those who will benefit most.

The group that is seeking approval for this funding: 

Contact details:

The child/ren who need permission: 

Warm regards,
YMCA Fairthorne Group
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